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Now more than ever, 	local Users—Groups will relY on information 

and services supplied by the International 99/4 Users—Group. 

With TI's announcement that they are abandoning the Home Computer 

business, we feel that it is more important than ever to Prolong 

any obsolescence of the 99/4 and the 99/4A by encouraging the 
production of third Party hardware and software lines and keeping 

the communication channels open for all Home Computer owners. 

The International 99/4 Users—Group, 	in addition to providing 

discounts on hardware and software products, maintains an 

extensive Software Exchange Library and has two publications; a 
bi—monthlY four—page President's Letter, and a bi—monthly magazine 

entitled Enthusiast '99. 

The Software Exchange Library consists of over 2,500 owner written 
and translated programs submitted by members of our organization. 

TheY are included in the Software Catalog, received by all 75,000 

members of the IUG, and made available on disk or cassette for $3 

per program. The President's Letter keeps our members up—to—date 

on recent developments in the computer industry nationwide; 

Enthusiast '99, a bi—monthly member benefit, contains reviews, 

articles, and screened advertising. 

As Texas Instruments may not be available in the future to assist 

-; . ou 	 ial 
International 99/4 Users—Group for help. 	If YOU believe any 
members of your Users—Group would also like to become members of 

the IUG, please call us at (405) 948-1023 and indicate the number 

of information brochure/member applications YOU desire. If YOU 

have members not wanting to join the IUG but wanting to keep 

abreast of developments in the Home Computer industry your group 

may take advantage of our bulk magazine distribution off-erg 

magazines are sold in bulk to Your Users organization at $1.25 

each, and resold to members of Your Users—Group for $2.50 each 
There is a minimum of 25 magazines per issue; please include a 
check with your order. 

Again, please feel free to call the IUG with anY qUe5tiOnS YOU may 

have. 	I look forward to future correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Charles La Fara 
President 
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